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Mr John Carter 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education References Committee  
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Carter 
 
I am pleased to present the committee with the department’s submission to its inquiry into 
unfair dismissal policy in the small business sector. I hope the submission assists the 
committee in its work. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything relating to this 
inquiry that you would like to discuss.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Barbara Bennett 
Group Manager 
Workplace Relations Policy Group 
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